
Public Works 

STAFF REPORT 

 
 

SUBJECT: Oncor Electrical Easement – WWTP 

MEETING: City Council Meeting - 02 MAY 2023 

DEPARTMENT: Public Works 

STAFF CONTACT: Nick Williams 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends granting an easement to relocate existing poles to accommodate the Eastside Sewer alignment. 
 

BACKGROUND: 

Oncor operates existing overhead electric lines within the Stephenville Wastewater Treatment Plant. 
 

Oncor has requested a formal easement as the lines currently exist, but a formal easement document has not been located.  
 

The easement agreement language matches easement agreements previously approved.   
 

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

Oncor has requested the easement be granted at no cost.  There is no cost to the city to grant the electrical easement. 
Granting the easement allows Oncor to relocate existing poles at no cost to the city. 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Attached are copies of the proposed easement documents.  
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